HB 1549 -- STATE BOARD OF EDUCATION TERM LIMITS
SPONSOR: Montecillo

This bill imposes limits of two terms on members of the State Board
of Education. A member who has served two or more terms as of
August 28, 2014, will not be eligible to serve an additional term.
Terms of less than four years do not count towards the limit.



